Federal Communications Commission ' ‘

Authorization and Evaluation Division

Declaration for DFS client devices

“We, D-Link Corporation declare that the device does not support any nion-US channels in all the operational mode(s), like

Ad-Hoc... etc, for the following product.
FCC ID: KA2WA182A1

if you should have any qguiestion(s) regarding this declaratioh, please don't hesitate to contact us. Thank you!

Sincerely yolirs,

R

Shinglifi Chuhg/ Director

D-Link Corporation

Tel: +886-2-66000123#5819

Fax: +886-55509988

E-mail: Shinglin_Chuhg@dlink.com
2012/7125 '






